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Program Directors Meeting Summary                                                                                                                                                                   Thursday, July11, 2013                                                            
1. Janet Winterstein, Health Improvement Policy Specialist, DODD: Updates on Nursing, Medication Administration and Nursing QA (handout). DODD needs provider volunteers to test the MAIS updates. If you would be interested in working on this project and providing feedback to DODD, please email Janet directly at janet.winterstein@dodd.ohio.gov  Volunteers are needed by July 19th. They plan to train on the system in August. Once this is completed, they will begin the process of standardizing the Nursing QA’s.
2. Primary Solutions/Compliance Software Development: Representatives spent time discussing compliance processes and needs with the Committee Members.
3. Teri spoke with the Committee about fall conference sessions for the Program Directors track.

4. State Budget Highlights and Discussion (handout)
5. Med Error Rate Discussion – There was a discussion about error rates, staff training, prevention and correction processes.
6. Updates: Money Management (draft rule expected this month), LOC (being piloted), Active Shooter Procedures (solicited names of trainers)
7. Draft DODD MUI Forms: Tim Neville presented DODD’s draft report formats for unscheduled hospitalizations, law enforcement involvement and unapproved behavior support. (handout) We need members to complete these forms and provide feedback to aallen@opra.org  Concern was expressed that the proposed process is too cumbersome and time consuming. We need to take recommendations for streamlining to DODD. Please get us your feedback! There is a 51 minute video on DODD’s website that goes over the changes to the rule. It can be found under the Health and Safety Tool Kit tab.
8. Surveys: Surveyors are still behind schedule. The emphasis has been on smoke and CO2 detectors.
The next scheduled meeting is Thursday, September 12.
